Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

We are beginning the final quarter of this school year on Tuesday, April 1. We are out of school on Monday for a Teacher Workday. Please encourage students to begin the quarter strong as they are all preparing for the EOG's in June.

On Monday, March 31, teachers are holding student led data conferencing from 10 am to 2 pm. If your student was chosen to meet with, you should have received communication by now, but if you have instructional concerns, not behavior, we encourage you to try to set up a meeting in the morning with your teacher. These meetings are not what can we do, but what can your student do to meet or exceed growth this year and how you can help.

Athletics this week:

Baseball/Softball

Thursday, April 3 - Kernodle @ Northeast

Track

Wednesday, April 2 - Northeast @ Western

Parents, this quarter we are keeping computers at school each day. We currently have many computers that have been lost, broken, and honestly, not taken care of this year. We ultimately have to cover the devices, so we have decided to keep them at school this quarter.  If you have a need for your child to bring their device home, please reach out to your teacher for a contract.

Our final ELA interim is on Tuesday, April 1, so please encourage your students to get plenty of rest. Let's start the quarter off right!! Come to school in dress code, follow instructions, and stay engaged in learning. Remember, you are Capable of "NE" thing, so let's have a great week Rams!!
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